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Sheppard Mullin Represents Algin Management in $325 Million
Refinance

07.08.2025
 

Sheppard Mullin represented Algin Management Co. in connection with its $325 million loan from New York Life
Insurance to refinance multiple residential properties in New York City, including properties located at 300
Mercer St., 200 E. 33rd St., 400 E. 66th St., 108 E. 96th St. and 229 W. 60th St.

Sheppard Mullin partner Scott Stern, co-leader of the firm’s Real Estate, Energy, Land Use & Environmental
practice group, represented Algin Management along with special counsel Darby Brown.
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